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The SRNHS officers were joined by the
members of their ship as they practiced
how to initiate and plan a project that is
anchored in the Sustainable Development
Goals (SDGs) of the United Nations.  This
led the team to develop a project on
Mangrove Tree Planting which they
dubbed "Baka-Juan Yan! BAKAWAN Para sa
Kinabukasan."  The said project was
awarded as the best project during a
friendly competition between the ships.
The winners received a cash prize that will
be used for activities related to the ship. 

Sea Mariners from the Sto. Rosario National HS (SRNHS) ship
completed their Project Management Workshop last November 29.
The activity was led by PTC and its implementing partner ASSIST
Asia. 
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